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EBRI Resources on Covering the Uninsured 
 
WASHINGTON—The nonpartisan Employee Benefit Research Institute (EBRI) has the 
following resources available in connection with Cover the Uninsured Week (April 27–May 3). 
 

• February 2008 EBRI Issue Brief: “ERISA Pre-emption: Implications for Health Reform 
and Coverage.” http://www.ebri.org/pdf/briefspdf/EBRI_IB_02a-20082.pdf 

 
• December 2007 EBRI Issue Brief: “The Future of Employment-Based Health Benefits: 

Have Employers Reached a Tipping Point?” 
http://www.ebri.org/pdf/briefspdf/EBRI_IB_12-20073.pdf 

 
• October 2007 EBRI Issue Brief: “Sources of Health Insurance and Characteristics of the 

Uninsured: Analysis of the March 2007 Current Population Survey.” 
http://www.ebri.org/pdf/briefspdf/EBRI_IB_10-20073.pdf 

 
• September 2007 EBRI Issue Brief: “Health Insurance and Taxes: Can Changing the Tax 

Treatment of Health Insurance Fix Our Health Care System?” 
http://www.ebri.org/pdf/briefspdf/EBRI_IB_09-20074.pdf 

 
• July 2006 EBRI Issue Brief: “Savings Needed to Fund Health Insurance and Health Care 

Expenses in Retirement.” http://www.ebri.org/pdf/briefspdf/EBRI_IB_07-20061.pdf 
 
EBRI Testimony to Senate Select Committee on Aging, April 3, 2008: “Scrambling for Health 
Insurance Coverage: Health Security for People Between 55 and 64 Years of Age.” 
http://www.ebri.org/pdf/publications/testimony/t150.pdf 
 
EBRI is a private, nonprofit research institute based in Washington, DC, that focuses on health, 
savings, retirement, and economic security issues. EBRI does not lobby and does not take policy 
positions. www.ebri.org 
 
To talk to an EBRI expert about these and other issues involving health insurance ,contact: 
 
John MacDonald 
EBRI Director of Media Relations 
202-775-6349 
macdonald@ebri.org 
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